Barcomb, Kris

From: Linda Cox <lcox@cityoffortpierce.com>

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 8:57 AM

To: Amber McCants; Gabriele Hengel; Durogene, Judith; Barcomb, Kris; Peter Lomonaco
Subject: FW: Shenna Clyburn

Good morning. Please see the formal withdraw of her candidacy below. Please let me know when she is able to
file her final financial report.

Have a great day!

Linda W. Cox, MBA, CMC, FCRM | City Clerk| City of Fort Pierce

City Clerk's Office
Phone: 772.467.3065 Fax: 772.467.3841 100 North U.S. 1 Fort Pierce, FL 34950
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"To provide community leadership, quahty public service, and a safe environment for all citizens, by an empowered team of employees motivated by
pride in themselves and their work."

From: Michelle Clyburn <mclyburn91@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 3, 2024 8:52 AM

To: Linda Cox <lcox@cityoffortpierce.com>
Subject: Shenna Clyburn

SECURITY WARNING: This email has been generated from external sources and is not affiliated with the City of
Fort Pierce systems. Exercise caution while clicking on links or opening attachments. If you have any questions
or concerns, please reach out to the IT department promptly.

My apologies for not getting in contact sooner.

I want to formally withdraw for running for City Commissioner district 1, seat 3.

I would like to thank you for all your assistance leading up to this point and the city of Fort Pierce staff for
all the helpful support leading up to this decision. | now know more than | did before leading up to this
point. We know not for the future holds for future elections; | may decide to run again in the future.

Much success to the other candidates. Much success also the elected officials leading our city.

Kind regards;

Shenna Clyburn



